Brennan Middle School

Brennan Organization of Parents

June 11, 2013
Officers in attendance: Lisa Ramos, Mary Morris, Robyn Crowe
Attending: Karen Saltzman, Glenn Bryant, Melissa Gray, Rose Larson, Kerry McLaughlin 
Opening: At 6:35 the meeting was called to order by Lisa Ramos.  

The minutes from last month’s meeting were reviewed and accepted.

Principal’s Report:

· A letter of thanks from the teachers for staff appreciation was shared with the BOP.
· This is a busy time of year.  The BBQ had an impressive turn out, and everyone seemed to enjoy themselves.
· The “Geography Man” will be visiting Grade 6 on Thursday.
· On June 21st Grade 6 will visit Capron Park Zoo.
· On June 14th there will be an ice cream social for honor roll and student of the month.

· The summer reading list will be sent home with report cards.

· On June 20th Grade 8 will have a physics fair and Grade 7 will have a probability fair.

· The last day of school dismissal time is 11:30.  The Grade 8 breakfast and awards will be held then.

President’s Report:

· Melissa Grey has graciously agreed to chair the Turkey Raffle.

· Rebecca Forte is considering chairing the student-faculty basketball game.
· The BOP is considering purchasing the bulldog mascot for future use.  The funds raised thru ticket sales are being considered.
· The 8th grade may have its own fundraising to offset end of year events.
· The book fair organization may shift from the BOP to the school library staff
· The coin drive was a success $900.00 was raised

· The treasure’s report was reviewed and accepted.

Open Discussion

· Volunteers are always welcome

· Remember to collect box tops during the summer

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm
Respectfully submitted, Mary Morris
